Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2024/25 085 – High Rise Buildings
 
The request is:
1. How many up-to-date building and wall plans have you received, in your jurisdiction, since January 2023?
1. It is a legal requirement by the Government that wayfinding signage be installed and updated in high-rise buildings. Whose responsibility is it to ‘safeguard’ this, and what processes (if any) are in place to ensure these requirements are met?
1. How many high-rise buildings are served by you, in your jurisdiction?

The response is:

2. We do not hold this information as it isn’t something we record.
2. The responsibility to ‘safeguard’ the signage lies with the person responsible for fire safety within the building by way of existing duties under the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005, the ‘FSO’. The Fire and Rescue Service are responsible for enforcing the ‘FSO’ to ensure the requirements are met.
2. There are 35 high rise residential buildings of 7 stories or 18 meters tall. 
 

 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner at www.ico.org.uk/foicomplaints. The postal address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

